
 
 
 
To: University Police 
 
From: Marty Williamson, Chief 
 
Subj: Baseball Parking 
 
Date: October 29, 2010 
 
Directive 10-2 
 
Effective immediately, the parking lot adjacent to the Baseball Field can be patrolled for parking 
permits. Except for game days when the lot will be exempt, all vehicles parked in the lot must comply 
with permit regulations. Also, except for the 4 vehicles belonging to the coaches, no vehicles will be 
permitted to park inside the fenced area of the field, unless approved by the UPD for a special event. 
This includes while the team is on a road trip, they are required to park in established parking areas. 
During events, the small parking lot and Parking Lot H can be exempt for the event parking as per 
normal protocol. 
 
Also, we have agreed to unlock the gate upon a request of a baseball player that is on the attached list. 
We will not be responsible for locking the gate, the ball players or coaches will handle securing the 
field.  
 
It is our intent to support the athletes and their events within the parameters given along with other 
campus policies. If you have a question please do not hesitate to call a supervisor, the Lt. or myself to 
get clear direction when needed.  
 
 

 


